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HAPPY NEW
YEAR!
Upcoming Events
Be the One training: A virtual training on
January 14, 2025 from 5:30–7 PM EST,
to learn how to interact with veterans
who may be in crisis

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day: On
January 20, 2025

Junior Auxiliary Members

If you are interested in becoming a Jr.
member, please contact Erin Finfrock @
alapost178@gmail.com or leave a
message @ 419-399-0783 .

Volunteers

Volunteers are always needed.

School Teacher Donation
Request Will Be Taken Until End
of January:

We have a barrel by the Canteen door for
any School item donations! The list of
items needed are:

Elmer’s Glue sticks
Folders, 1” to 3” binders, Pencils,
Highlighters, Hand sanitizer,
Disinfecting wipes. Kleenex, Markers,
Black, Blue, Red pens, Expo Dry Erase
Markers, Pink Eraser and anything else
you would like to help with!

MEETING INFORMATION
At our December meeting we discussed
changes to our Standing Rules! They were
voted on and passed. We will be following
those with the Constitution and By-laws over
the next few months.

Tuesday Night (Jan. 7th) meal will be Pork
Chops, scalloped potatoes, salad and dinner
roll.

We would like to thank EVERYONE that
stepped up this last year and helped with
food, set up & tear downs, decorating,
participating in any and all events. We can
not do it without ALL of you!

Wreaths Across America
had another successful
year! Thanks to all that
participated and helped Van
Wert County get ready for
the honor!

mailto:alapost178@gmail.com
mailto:alapost178@gmail.com


Newsletter
January 2025 Issue: 5 Email: alapost178@gmail.com

Facebook: American Legion Auxiliary Unit 178

mailto:alapost178@gmail.com

